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Dear Applicant, 

I am delighted that you are considering applying for the post of Head of School for Sutton-at-Hone Church 

of England Primary School and on behalf of the Children, Staff, Governors and the wider community of 

the school, I would like to extend a warm welcome to you. 

If you already are a Headteacher, Assistant Headteacher or a Deputy Headteacher with a passion for 

raising standards, developing a strong and enthusiastic school community built on a clear Christian ethos 

and ensuring that every child benefits from the best possible education then I encourage you to apply. 

We are a Good school, and we aspire to be Outstanding. There is a strong base of teaching and learning 

delivering solid outcomes for pupils and we are now looking for a new Head of School to accelerate and 

enhance the development of the school by inspiring and leading staff, children and the broader 

community to deliver an exceptional school experience. We have a supportive and friendly team of 

school leaders, teaching staff, support staff and governors who, together, are committed to achieving this 

aspirational goal and to continue in our drive to raise standards.  

Following the resignation of our previous Headteacher due to a change in personal circumstances and a 

desire to focus their career on School inspection and improvement, we are now looking for an 

inspirational leader with strategic vision, strong leadership qualities and highly developed interpersonal 

skills to drive the school forward on this exciting journey. To the right candidate, this post will be an 

extremely rewarding experience and an opportunity to really make a difference. 

If you would like to learn more about the role or to visit the school, please get in touch with the School 

Business Manager, Mrs Karen Baldwin in the school office on 01322 862147 to arrange an appointment.  

I look forward to receiving your application.  

Yours sincerely, 

  

David Harbud 

Chair of Governors  


